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The meeting of the members of the BAlcanOSH network, which was held from 28 June to 1 July
in Ohrid, was attended by representatives of all member countries (Albania, North Macedonia,
Kosovo, Serbia and Montenegro). Pina Jankovi¢ presented the current and future activities on the
project "Decent work begins while you are young" to the attending colleagues from the region.
They discussed the problems young people from the NEET category aged 15-30 are facing in the
labor market, which turned out to be one of the common problems in all countries of the region. It
was concluded that young people from this category, in each of the countries of the region, most
often enter into work "on the black market", unaware of the risks that such work carries, especially
from the aspect of safety and health at work. This is a challenge that needs to be approached
seriously in the forthcoming period and possibly through planned joint activities.







